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Thank you for visiting the Vicenza® Designs booth at
KBIS 2013. The response to our products, especially 
the new Fleur de Lis line of knobs, pulls and bath
accessories, was overwhelming. As a result, we will be
updating the catalog that you requested to include
these new products. You will be receiving the new
catalog and the information you requested within the
next few weeks. Should you need product or dealership
information immediately, please contact us directly 
at 800-932-2358 or visit www.VicenzaDesigns.com

Thank you for your interest in Vicenza® Designs and 
our handmade pewter products. 

Richard Alsager
President
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